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The RSV vaccine is free and 
recommended for women at 
28 to 36 weeks of pregnancy.

Having the RSV vaccine during 
pregnancy reduces your baby’s risk 
of severe RSV infection by around 
70% in the first 6 months of life.

Talk to your 
midwife, GP, 
health clinic or 
pharmacy 
today.

If you need an interpreter we 
can book one for you.

Protecting 
your baby 
against RSV


